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The University of Santo Tomas will formally welcome the freshmen for the Academic 
Year 2021-2022 through a Virtual General Orientation dubbed as ROARientation 2021. 

 
On Wednesday, 4 August 2021, there will be an orientation about the UST Cloud 

campus. The schedule of each of the academic units and the instructions for participation 
is found in the link/ QR code below: 

http://bitly.ws/fPWA 

 
On Thursday, 5 August 2021, Very Rev. Fr. Richard G. Ang, OP, Ph.D., Rector of the 
University, will preside over the Eucharistic Celebration, 9:00 a.m. at the UST 
Santísimo Rosario Parish Church (UST Chapel). A Welcome Rite will be integrated 
before the final blessing of the Mass, to be followed by a Welcome Message to be 
delivered by Rev. Fr. Louie R. Coronel, OP, EHL, Secretary-General of the University.  
 
At 10:30 a.m. there will be a Virtual Welcome Walk via UST Minecraft to be facilitated by 
the UST Central Student Council, Local Student Councils, and the Thomasian Gaming 
Society. This will be participated in by selected section representatives. 
 
At 12:00 nn, the General Orientation about the University begins, following a noon-time-
variety-show format. This will be participated in by the freshmen in the tertiary, post-
baccalaureate, and graduate school levels. At the comfort of their homes, they will 
experience watching multiple segments showcasing UST’s traditions, history, services, 
perks, and student engagements in an informative and creative manner, and they may 
participate in other interactive activities. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
For the Basic Education cluster, a separate General Orientation dubbed as ALAB 2021 will 
be participated in by the freshmen of the UST Junior High School, Education High School, 
and UST Senior High School. 
 
The aforementioned activities will be live-streamed via the University’s official Facebook 
page. 
 
With heartfelt gratitude, we acknowledge your cooperation and support as we usher in 
our new students to become full-fledged Thomasians. 
 
Thank you.   

  
                 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 
 
 


